To: Steven Dayhoff
Date: 8/9/2004 18:46:01

Subject: Info Request- Reply

Message:

8/9/04

To: Steven Dayhoff

1. you are requesting a photo of the external appearance of the device . Submitted with the application is a photo of the
gearbox which contains the radar tranceiver. Please be more explicit as to exactly what you want a photograph of.

2. The radar was orignally submitted with a display unit which carried the FCC ID. We are now submitting the
tranceivers and gearboxs only. The FCC ID is now located on the gearbox assemblys rather than on the displays. This is
done since many of our units are used with various dislays and PC devices supplied by other vendors and
manufactures. We also will be using the tranceiver and gearbox with other displays manufactured by Furuno Electric Co.
our parent company.

Regards
Charles Zanardi



